3 October 2003

PRESS RELEASE

Colin Rayner, local farmer, Parish Councillor, Freemason of City of London and Yeoman of Worshipful Company of Farmers gave an address on this year’s harvest at the Harvest Festival, St. Michael’s Church, Horton last Sunday.  Colin talked about the difficulties of farming in the urban fringe and harvesting following an exceptionally dry Summer. 

Over 100 people attended the Harvest Festival to celebrate the end of Harvest and collect food parcels for the homeless in Slough.  After the service, lunch was provided by members of the congregation which was greatly appreciated by all.  Our thanks goes to the Rev. Harper for an enjoyable family service.  

